
Substitute Notice of a HIPAA Breach 

This notice is intended for you only if you were treated in D’Arclay 2 East, one of the Eagleville Hospital’s 
hospital-level units on May 26, 2024 and if you have not received a notification letter mailed or hand-
delivered to you. 

On May 26, 2024, an Eagleville patient took a copy of the Nurse’s Report, containing protected health 
information (PHI), but returned the report within shortly thereafter. The PHI disclosed on individual 
patients may have included name, admission date, age, diagnoses, treatment.  The information was 
disclosed only to the one patient. Please note that we do not know whether the patient saw, read or 
understood any of the information on the report. Most of the information was in abbreviations.   

There is no indication that the information was used for any illegal purpose. The patient said the report 
was taken because the patient was curious regarding the patient’s own information.  

The patient was instructed that the information from the report is not to be discussed and the nurses 
were directed to assure that these reports are better secured.  

We are sorry that this happened. If you need any further information, please do not hesitate to contact 
Eagleville Hospital’s Privacy Officer at 100 Eagleville Road, Eagleville, PA 19406; 
wmaneval@eagleville.org; or 610-635-7432 

 

 


